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NAUTIQUE EMPLOYEES LEND A HELPING HAND TO  

FAMILIES IN MEXICO & NICARAGUA 
 

 

Orlando, FLA (July 28, 2008) – Last week over twenty five members of the Nautique team 

traveled internationally to spend a portion of their summer vacations serving impoverished 

families in Mexico and Nicaragua. 

 

In Tijuana, Mexico, Nautique employees built a new home for a family of four.  While in 

Nicaragua, Nautique employees volunteered at a homeless shelter for mothers and their 

children by helping with manual labor projects around the shelter as well as providing 

entertainment and encouragement for the mothers and their children. 

  

This marks the second consecutive year that Nautique employees have participated in 

community service trips abroad.  

 

“Our community service work abroad once again demonstrates the amazing hearts of our 

Nautique employees,” commented Correct Craft’s President/CEO Bill Yeargin. “I am 

incredibly happy to be a part of a team that is not only committed to building the world’s best 

boats, but also committed to helping others worldwide.” 
 

To read Bill Yeargin’s blog with many more details regarding Nautique employees 

serving overseas in the Nautique Insider, visit nautiques.com/blog.  
 

Celebrating 83 years of excellence in the marine industry, Correct Craft, Inc. is the producer 

of the Nautique line of boats. Correct Craft is known for delivering superior quality product, 

cutting-edge technology and exceptional service experiences. To see the complete line of 

Nautique boats, visit nautiques.com. 
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